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MESSAGE

FROM THE VICE CHANCELLOR

Dear Colleagues,

This year, we remain focused on enhancing
our students’ experience. Through the
many initiatives in place, we hope to
continue providing our students with the
best on-campus experience as possible be
it academically or in their extra-curricular
activities. We have had many changes
along the way in this New Year and we
welcome new faces to the INTI community.

In the semester to come, let’s continue our
efforts in giving our students greater care
and attention further to making them feel at
home. Let’s focus our attention in nurturing
the young minds that pass through our
hallways in hopes that we will be
inspirational  to the development of
tomorrow’s future leaders.

D
PURPOSE JOURNEY

INTI has embarked on a journey to revitalize its Purpose, the INTI Purpose.
In the past few months we have involved many leaders across INTI to
develop the INTI Purpose, comprising our belief, our vision, our mission and
our values. We have recently shared the outcome of our discussions in the
town hall meetings.

The next step in our journey is to make the INTI Purpose come alive. We
would like to make sure that everyone understands and embraces our INTI
Purpose. And we would like to make sure that everyone stands firm on our
S.TAR.S. values and works together to realize our vision and mission.

As you are aware, we have coordinated the workshops with all INTI
employees to discuss the INTI Purpose. Amongst others, we have made the
S.T.AR.S values more explicit by defining the guiding principles and further
specified our vision.

We thank you for your participation and input during the INTI Purpose
workshop and especially on the guiding principles for the S.T.A.R.S. values.
We hope that these series of workshops have greatly benefited you in finding
your INTI Purpose.

Together let’s continue reinventing education for our students!



